
MESSAGE FROM MR OLNEY 

HEAD OF SCHOOL 
 

 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Research shows that when parents and carers are fully involved in their child’s learning, that is the 

most important factor in enabling them to do well at school. That is why working in partnership with 

you is central to our approach. 

 

Thank you to the parents and carers who were able to make the Meet the Team meetings across 

this week. As a staff, we value your input and time and hope to continue to work with you on your 

child's journey through our setting. By working well together we can share knowledge, understand 

children’s interests and discover how best to support learning.  

 

If you were unable to make the meetings due to other commitments, slides will be made available. 

There will be other opportunities across this term and the academic year to join us for a range of 

events. 

 

My key message today, is we see parents and carers as partners. Working together for the same 

goal - to make our children's time at school as happy, safe and productive as possible. 

 

Key points: 

 You make a crucial difference to children’s outcomes; 

 You are children’s first and most enduring educators; 

 Each of your families are unique, all are welcome and listened to, we have a responsibility to 

      support everyone. We will be open and welcoming to all;  

 

The school will work hard to relate to you and engage with you. 

 

Best wishes, 
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For tn ight l y  news update f rom Bure Val ley School  

   ATTENDANCE WATCH 
 

Our target school attendance figure is 97.2%. 

Our current figure is… 96.3% 

Our class of the week is:  INDIA with 97.1% 
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NEWS   

LOST PROPERTY 

We have a lot of lost 

property already!   

 

If your child is missing anything, please 

come to the school office, who will 

point you in the direction of the lost 

property box. 

 

Thank you. 

CAN YOU HELP? 

We have a large quantity of surplus timber, mainly  

dismantled/broken pallets, which we would like to  

donate to Aylsham Scouts for their community  

bonfire.   

 

Would anyone be available with a suitable truck/van to 

collect from AHS and move to the community bonfire  

location at Woodgate Nursery?   

 

If you are able to help please would you e-mail our site team -  

siteteam@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk  

 

Thank you. 

HEAD LICE 

There have been a few  

cases of head lice in school.  

 

Please could we ask that you check 

your child’s hair and treat any lice 

found.  

 

 

Thank you. 

HARVEST FESTIVAL ASSEMBLY 

We will be holding our Harvest Festival  

assembly on Monday, 2 October (children 

only).  

 

Over the next week, 2 - 6 October, we will be  

collecting items from the North Norfolk Food 

bank list.  We would be very grateful if you 

could send in any items on the list, so that we 

can help support the local community. Last 

year we had an amazing response  -  

hopefully we can manage the same again 

this year. 

 

Thank you. 

mailto:siteteam@aylshamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk
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